

Hawk Happenings Quarter 3 Newsletter March 1, 2024

Cold Weather Gear

We want students to be safe and warm outside by wearing appropriate gear. Despite the sun being out and bright, it still can be cold! Many students are just bringing sweatshirts and then becoming upset when they are cold. Please make sure they bring warm jackets, mittens, hats, boots, etc. Please let us know if you need any assistance with obtaining these items. Hopefully warmer weather is ahead!



Pick Up/Dismissals

Dismissal for students that are being picked up is 2:25. No early releases will be granted unless for a scheduled appointment or a legitimate reason. Early dismissals are disruptive to students, staff, and the overall end of day procedures.



Student Attendance & Extracurricular Activities

Students MUST attend school in order to attend ANY extracurricular activities, including EdGE, practices, games, etc.



Basketball Season Approaches

We are looking forward to a wonderful season of "Pee Wee" Basketball for Grades 4, 5, & 6. The public is cordially invited to attend. Admission will be \$5.00 per adult, \$3.00 for students, or \$10.00 for a family. The Parent-Teacher Support Group will be looking for volunteers to sell concessions and donate items. Please consider helping out!

Another focus for basketball season will be good sportsmanship! We are implementing a new Good Sportsmanship Pledge!

Good Sportsmanship Pledge:

- I pledge to always show respect to all participants, including players, coaches, and officials.
- I commit to supporting all teams and players, and to cheer positively.
- I will uphold the spirit of fair play and decency in all sporting events.
- I promise to exhibit good sportsmanship whether my team wins or loses.





Important Dates

February 27: PreK, K, & Gr. 3 Trip to the EdGE

Center

<u>February 29</u>: Basketball at Milbridge <u>February 28</u>: School Board Meeting March 1: Quarter 3 Progress Reports

March 4: Home Basketball Game v. DWM March 4: Hat Day to celebrate Dr. Seuss!

March 11: Basketball at Beals

March 12: PTSG Meeting

March 14: Early Release at 11:30, Teacher

Workshop

March 15: Remote Learning Day for Students

& Teacher Workshop Day

March 18: Home Basketball v. Jonesport

March 21: Basketball at Cherryfield

March 27: School Board Meeting

March 28: Home Basketball v. RSU 24

March 29: Quarter 3 Grades Close

April 3: Home Basketball v. Milbridge

April 4: Early Release for Parent/Teacher

Conferences

April 5: Early Release

April 8: Basketball at DWM

April 13-21: April Vacation Week

May 11: Saturday School, 8:00-11:30,

Annual Music Concert at 10:00, Doors open

at 9:30.



Lucky Pet Drive March 11-22, 2024

Sponsored by Student Council

Please consider bringing in cat litter, cat food (wet or dry), cat/dog treats and toys, laundry pods, and disinfecting wipes to support the Messenger Animal Rescue & the Ark Animal Shelter!



STAY CONNECTED

Phone: (207) 483-6681 Fax: (207) 483-4589

Follow us on Facebook:

www.facebook.com/harringtonelem

The purpose of our Facebook is to share information about our school events and activities. If you have specific questions, please contact the office directly.

Website:

https://www.msad37.me/o/harringtonelementary

Remind- Visit on your smartphone browser: rmd.at/heshawks23

If you do not have a smartphone, text the message <u>@heshawks23</u> to 81010.



Want to stay cozy and warm while showing your Hawks spirit? We now have Harrington Hawks 50x60 fleece blankets for sale! \$20 each. You can send in the money with your child or buy one at home basketball games while supplies last!